
 

 
Thank you for joining us at the Anne Frank Trust 
Lunch to mark Holocaust Memorial Day. 

I hope you found the event meaningful and learnt more about the need for 
our education programmes across the country.  

The Rt Hon Theresa May MP clearly endorsed the need for our work when 
she said: “working to fight hate and prejudice is what the Anne Frank Trust 
does – you keep the memory of Anne Frank alive, so that we remember the 
history of Europe’s darkest hour that has lessons for us all in making this 
society a place free from discrimination." 

It was 15 year old Nathan who truly communicated the importance of our 
work, an Anne Frank Ambassador in every sense. He said: “I now know 
how to challenge prejudice when I am confronted with it, to help others who 
don’t understand, and to challenge those who understand but still spread 
hatred”. 

I am delighted to tell you that thanks to your generosity the lunch has so far 
raised a phenomenal £440,000 not counting donations from the event that 
are still coming in. I cannot thank you enough. 

Our work depends on voluntary donations. Thank you for helping us 
continue to break down barriers and give young people the chance to 



challenge prejudice and positively influence those around them. 

 

To see a selection of photos from the event, click here. 

As I mentioned, there are many ways to become involved with the Anne 
Frank Trust. Please get in touch if you would like to join the Lunch 
Committee; or join our Cycle Challenge from London to Amsterdam in May. 
Or if you are under 35, please let us know if you are interested in joining 
our Young Networking and Fundraising Committee. 

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to seeing you at 
future Anne Frank Trust events. 

 
Best wishes, 
Pardeep Sandhu 
Chair of the Lunch Committee 
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